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Date: Friday 11th July 
 

This week, our gospel value was courage. The certificates were awarded to Milo and Emilia  
 
What a very lovely, busy and HOT week we’ve had in Year 3 this week. In Maths the children 
have blown us away with their knowledge and hard work on pictograms and in English, we 
have been writing letters to Mr. Edmonds in response to one he wrote to us. In PE the children 
have been fine-tuning their skills when playing rounders – we have all really enjoyed this 
especially as the weather has been so beautiful. On Monday, Year 3 took part in packing 
school bags for the charity School in a Bag, a charity that we as a school have been raising 
money for this year. On Tuesday, the children took part in a pilgrimage alongside Year 1 and 
2. We walked to the church, then onto the beach before returning to the church and school. The 
children got a little taste of what it would like to go on a pilgrimage and the reasons why 
Christians may do this. The children behaved excellently and some read our Jubilee prayer 
beautifully. Also, in RE this week, the children have really become immersed in learning about 
Islam and what life is like for a Muslim.  
 
Dojo Rewards 
The children have been collecting their dojo points this term and are nearly at their goal. On 
Wednesday 16th July it is our last day with both Mrs Mulholland and Mrs Hutton in school so 
we are going to have a soft toy and PJ day. Children can wear their PJ’s into school and bring 
ONE (nothing too large please!!) of their favourite soft toys. We are going to do a ‘toy picnic’ 
for lunch and eat together in the outdoor classroom and then have a fun afternoon together 
with games and snacks. We will also send out a ParentMail for this. 
 
DT 
We are going to be making models in DT and therefore we need your recycling! Boxes, toilet 
roll tubes, kitchen roll tubes, cardboard packaging etc. Please bring this in over the next week 
as we will be completing them on Thursday 17th and Friday 18th July.  
 
Bag for books 
We are starting to gather up books for the children to bring home. Please could the children 
bring in a bag with their name on (sturdy bag for life is best) by Friday 18th July so that we 
can start filling them up.  
 
RHE 
We have continued discussions around transitioning to year 4 this week. 
  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs. Hutton, Mrs. Mulholland and Mrs. Miller 



 

Spellings 
 

  Words ending with  
a /cher/ sound  
spelt as ‘ture’ 

lecture 
literature 
mature 

miniature 
mixture 
moisture 
sculpture 
signature 

temperature 
texture 

 

 

Home Learning Tasks 

Reading TTRS Spellings/Phonics 

Please read at least 5x over the 
week. 
 
https://global-zone61.renaissance-
go.com/welcomeportal/1892365   

Please complete at 
least 15 minutes of 
TTRS. 

Learn your spellings 
and use each word 
in a sentence. 

https://global-zone61.renaissance-go.com/welcomeportal/1892365
https://global-zone61.renaissance-go.com/welcomeportal/1892365

